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ETFO Annual Meeting August 2025 Delegates

Voting to be held: February 19, 2025 Winter General Meeting

Nomination for the position of: ETFO - Toronto Occasional Teachers’ Local Annual Meeting
Delegate The President, First Vice President, Vice-Presidents (2), Treasurer and Secretary are
delegates by virtue of the Constitution. There are 11 additional positions to be filled at the
Winter General Meeting.

Name of candidate:

*TDSB employee number: Phone:

Non-Board email address:
(For confirmation of receipt of nomination)

The candidate agrees to comply with the Code of Conduct of Elementary Teachers
Federation of Ontario (ETFO), the Ethical Standards of the Ontario College of Teachers
(OCT), and the Constitution, By-Laws, Election Procedures, and Campaign Guidelines of the
Local. TDSB email is NOT to be used for Local Elections as per TDSB PR572.

* All candidates must be on the TDSB Elementary Occasional Teachers List and must be an active
member in good standing and a member who has paid dues to the Local within the last one
hundred and twenty (120) working days or is on an approved leave of absence preceding the
nomination deadline as per 4.1 and 4.2 of the Local’s Constitution.

Signature of Candidate:

Date:

This nomination form must be received by 11:59 p.m. on February 13, 2025. It must be sent by email
to the Elections Officer,Yolanda B’Dacy at yolandabdacy@gmail.com

An 8.5"x11" candidate profile can be submitted, in PDF format, in the candidate’s choice of colour or
black/white.Profiles must be emailed to the Elections Officer by 11:59 p.m. on Thursday, February
13, 2025. Profiles that comply with the Election Procedures and Campaign Guidelines will be posted on
the Local website on Friday, February 14, 2025. Candidates for the ETFO Annual Meeting Delegate are
invited to include an up to 200 word message with their emailed nomination to be shared with the
members. (Your message will not be edited).

If more than 17 nominations are received and an election is required, the candidates for the ETFO
Annual Meeting Delegate will have up to 1 minute to address the membership at the February 19,
2025 Winter General Meeting. Voting will take place immediately following the speeches.

PLEASE NOTE: All inquiries about the Election process or the nomination form must only be
emailed to the Elections Officer for response: yolandabdacy@gmail.com
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